
THE COPPICE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
Wednesday 7th July 2021 
 
Year Five Residential Trip  
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
As you will no doubt be aware, when our pupils enter Year Five, they are given the 
opportunity to participate in a three day residential, during which the children undertake a 
range of art and drama activities. I am writing to you with details of the residential trip for 
next academic year, which will take place in April 2022. 
 
The details for the trip are as follows: 
 
Date:   Wednesday 6th April 2022 – Friday 8th April 2022 
 

Location:  Ingestre Hall Residential Arts Centre, Staffordshire 
 

Accommodation: Indoor, single-sex dormitories 
 

Activities: The full programme is confirmed closer to the date. 
Likely activities include: art, drama, dance, music, animation and film-
making.  

 

Insurance:  Full insurance cover is included in the cost. 
 

Payments & cost: This trip will cost around £180. We will write to 
you again in the Autumn Term to confirm the cost and ask for a non-
refundable deposit in order to secure your child’s place. We are giving 
you advance notice of this as we appreciate that this is one of the 
more expensive trips on offer at The Coppice and we would therefore 
like to give you as much notice as possible.  

    
Further information about the trip will follow in the Autumn Term. However, if you require 
any information or have questions at this stage, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Giles 
on vw42@coppice.worcs.sch.uk.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mrs Giles, Mrs Blundell, Miss Franklin and Miss Whitehead 
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